
Attn: Core Feedback Sessions 

Mon 4/15/2019   11:44 AM 

 

Dear SLU students, faculty and staff, 
  
The University Undergraduate Core Committee recently circulated three prototypes for a SLU common 
undergraduate core. You can view all three prototypes and a short presentation on our process here.  
 
We are holding both university-wide and college/unit specific feedback sessions throughout the 
remainder of the Spring semester:  CLICK HERE for a schedule and please consider attending.  And 
please also consider giving us your written feedback with our Qualtrics survey, which will remain open 
through the end of the semester. CLICK HERE for the survey. 
 
A word on "prototypes": the UUCC chose this word with care. We've created working models that need 
to be "road tested" by different programs and units. We offer these prototypes to spark a campus-wide 
conversation about the benefits and tradeoffs of different approaches to a common core. Your feedback 
will help us to better understand what will work for our university community.  

 
With best regards,  

 
Ellen Crowell 
Director of the University Core 
Associate professor of English 
ellen.crowell@slu.edu 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__sites.google.com_a_slu.edu_core-2Dinvention-2Dworkspace_feedback-2Dcore-2Dprototypes&d=DwMFAw&c=Pk_HpaIpE_jAoEC9PLIWoQ&r=C3PFH35yCwj7dmw2QSdzLs6O7AEMI6f8XNiRm_G6_AU&m=bMSjkhdzSCrCVuE3WrjsSklij6wlHmWwbYyRS3bgla0&s=5KEwgkf1vrWq9I3wRxhEUuBQI389QUPND4xRTj9ZwEo&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__docs.google.com_document_d_1xvpyXGH4hwVV-2DBVgzMPBURd1frbXAQcQexfCp3MSPKA_edit-3Fusp-3Dsharing&d=DwMFAw&c=Pk_HpaIpE_jAoEC9PLIWoQ&r=C3PFH35yCwj7dmw2QSdzLs6O7AEMI6f8XNiRm_G6_AU&m=bMSjkhdzSCrCVuE3WrjsSklij6wlHmWwbYyRS3bgla0&s=DRKYf2NWP9UzMX_Jx-HrRlvrR4eXZDipYxcMJjLZdj0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__slu.az1.qualtrics.com_jfe_form_SV-5F0MWXSF9lfZtBJbv&d=DwMFAw&c=Pk_HpaIpE_jAoEC9PLIWoQ&r=C3PFH35yCwj7dmw2QSdzLs6O7AEMI6f8XNiRm_G6_AU&m=bMSjkhdzSCrCVuE3WrjsSklij6wlHmWwbYyRS3bgla0&s=O3Jw7erCgpFuPYBmROgqe0jbnqyEC89ZIMs2XqW2bTM&e=
mailto:ellen.crowell@slu.edu

